
Numeracy guidance week beginning 25th May 2020 
 
 
We hope that all went well with introducing addition practically last week. Keep going over the ideas we sent last week. Use any opportunity you have to add 
sets together.   
 
If you feel your child is ready there are some sheets to begin recording addition. If you do not feel your child is ready for this, please continue with practical 
addition and introduce the sheets when they are ready.  
 
Alongside addition this week we have a song about subitising to 5. (The song is American and so is spelt subitizing rather than subitising.)  
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UH8rLym53sw 
 
 

As you can see, to subitise is to recognise how many there are in a set without counting. 
We practise and develop this by displaying the numbers in different ways, as you will see 
in the song. Playing games with dice is a great way to develop this skill with numbers up 
to 6.  

 
This skill is important as we continue with addition. Once children can see how many 
there are in a set, they can use ‘counting on’ to complete the addition sum.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We hope this guidance is useful. Please do not hesitate to get in touch if  
you have any questions. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UH8rLym53sw

